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The spreadsheet overleaf indicates two new applications for our consideration, one was a simple request 

for a Certificate of Lawfulness which was issued shortly after being requested. 

The second relates to the provision of a water bottle refill station in Ancaster Square  - Scottish Water 

have withdrawn their previous application and submitted a new one following our recommendations. 

The chart also highlights some recent case approvals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly report 

Subject: Planning 

Meeting date: 12 April 2021 

Author: David Moore 
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